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December 4, 2016

Dear Ms. Howland,

I am writing in support of net metering and rooftop solar. Clearly this is a win-win

for New Hampshire and the ratepayers. Please don’t let the Utilities slow down the

transition to clean energy. There is a large number of people employed in this new

industry and it will grow as time goes on if the PUC makes the right decision. It is

good business and New Hampshire is already lagging behind neighboring New

England states. People without the funds to buy a system can easily have the

installers finance iso they eventually will own it.

Secondly, I would also ask that time-of-day rates be put in place. I just bought a new

Chevy Volt and would like to charge it at night to save money and help the Utilities

out by flattening demand.

Please do what you can to help.

Thank you.
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Rick Russman
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